VGC: Announcement the replacement of the announcement on ownership ratio change of major shareholder
On 27/07/2017, Viglacera Corporation – JSC announced the replacement of the announcement on ownership ratio change of major shareholders as follows:
On 27/07/2017, the Stock Exchange has disclosed the announcement on ownership ratio change of major shareholder of Viglacera Corporation – JSC, Mrs. Truong Ngoc Phuong – the person authorized to disclose ownership and disclosure for foreign investors.
Due to mistake, the announcement did not cover the information of foreign investor which has already authorized to Mrs. Truong Ngoc Phuong.
The Stock Exchange has announce the replacement announcement on ownership ratio change of foreign investors being major shareholders of Viglacera Corporation – JSC to replace the above mentioned announcement (see attachment).
